
PORT CITY WOMEN’S BOWLING CLUB 

 
DATE: 20th October 2015 
 
President Debbie welcomed 38 Social players and 12 Consistency Singles players, playing in 
beautiful sunshine with enough wind to make the greens a bit tricky and keeping everyone in 
full concentration and having fun.  
 
Consistency Singles results: Lorranine Cannon df. Eveline Ramsay, Barbara Owens WOF, 
Eleanore Russell df. Jenny Devitt, Margaret Doyle df. Barbara Standen, Judy Brady df. Pam 
Smith, Jan Opitz df. Beth Hicks, Kylie Hardy df. Daphane Sumsky. 
 
Visitor Pat Murphy from Lake Cathie was most welcomed and enjoyed the day back at Port City.  
 
Saturday Jackpot Triples has been deferred to 2016 due to the Holiday Season approaching 
very quickly.  
 
District Nominations close on 11th November 2015 . 
 
Pennant Sheet is still up on board for late entries. 
 

 Very Happy Birthday wishes to everyone having a birthday in October. 
 
A busy 4 days  for our girls playing in the Hastings Vs Macleay at Hat Head on Thurs 22nd and 
Fri 23rd . 
Good luck and Good bowling to: Judy Brady, (singles) Debbie Amor (Skip), Barbara Barrett, 
Eveline Ramsay, and Faye Schollum. 
 
Sat 24th - Sun 25th Judy, Barbara, Debbie will back up again and be joined by Karen McFarlane 
to contest the State Open Fours Championships at Tuncurry. Great bowling.  
 
Raffle winners:   Helen Cooper, Diane Warrener, Barbara Riordan, Norma Schultz 
60 Club:             Brenda Burge, Lorraine Palmer, Maureen Cutting. 
 
Winners 1st:        Francis Green, Joan Bird, Jo Jenkins 
             2nd        Lorraine Cannon, Carol White 
Consolation:        Barbara Standen, Norma Schultz    
 
26th October Monday is a new competition called Open Singles – catch up with the bowls 
coordinator Phil Baker for further details. 
 

Tuesday 3rd November Melbourne Cup day – AM bowls will be mixed check the board 
for the entry sheet. Make it a fun morning and wear your bright favourite colours. 



 
Tuesday 10th November 1pm a Seminar will be run on the green for everyone new and old for a 
rules and etiquette of the game. Please place your name on the list if your will be in 
attendance. 
 
24th November, Tuesday - Port City Encouragement Day list is on the board, get a team 
together it’s a great day. 
 
To all our members, family & friends not in the best of health at moment our thoughts and well 
wishes are with you. 
 

Good Bowling everyone, see you on the green, Keep smiling  
Barbara Standen – Publicity Officer  0410688581 
 
 


